
I urge the legislature to take up LCs 742, 743, 745, 751, 761762 to dramatically change how 
policing is done in the state of Oregon. Yes to creating a database about misconduct by cops in 
prison guards. Just to illuminating chokeholds. Yes to requiring proper identifying information on 
police uniforms. No more teargas or CS gas or “less-lethal” weaponry or LRAD acoustic 
weaponry should be used on citizens. And yes on changing standards for justifiable defenses 
when cops use physical or deadly force. Thank you for bringing these measures to a vote. They 
are sorely needed for the whitest state in the nation to make progress on racial equity and 
justice.  
 
Merry Ann Moore 
Resident, Oregon senate district 2 and house district 41 
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